
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

From: Jenn
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Transportation commission meeting 12/13/23
Date: Monday, December 11, 2023 10:07:42 AM

Hello,
I am writing to voice my complete and unequivocal objection to the bike path(s) planned to go
through the Sauk Creek greenway.  The committee needs to understand the EXTREMELY
negative consequences the bike path through the steep narrow greenway would have for the
environment, animals, heat zone, and our neighborhood. It is NOT wanted by the
west side community based on 77 letters of opposition sent in, 330 signed petitions opposing
the bike path, and lack of support at all of the community meetings.  The east-west crossing
from Brule to Walnut Grove Park is way too steep for an "All Ages and Stages",
disability accessible bike path.
Please remove the proposed bike path(s) through the Sauk Creek greenway from the west area
plan.

Thank you,
Jennifer Rygiewicz
Sauk Creek resident
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